Dear Colleagues,

I am delighted to invite you all to one of Cal State San Bernardino’s long-cherished traditions, the Fall
Convocation, on Monday, September 18. This gathering allows us to reconnect after the summer
months, review our recently completed academic year of 2016-17, recognize newly promoted and
award-winning faculty, award our dedicated staff members, and kick off the coming academic year of
2017-18.

We will begin with a continental breakfast from 8:00 to 8:45, followed by Convocation itself in the
Coussoulis Arena at 9 a.m. If you are unable to join us in person, you will be able to view it remotely via

webcast (the link will be on the university’s home page).

Later that afternoon, you are invited to gather together again more informally from 4:00 — 7:00 p.m. for
the annual All-University Reception in the Obershaw Dining Room, Upper Commons.

| look forward to seeing you on September 18 and sharing my vision of the coming year with you.

Tomas D. Morales
President



